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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Haven on the Queensway is moving to bring New HOPE

Etobicoke, ON – April 1, 2025 – We are thrilled to announce that we are moving to a new, bigger location. As 
of Thursday, May 1, 2025, we’ll be located at 76 Fordhouse Blvd, Etobicoke, ON M8Z 5X7.

Note: We will be closed from April 21 – May 9 to accommodate the move.

We’re moving to a new space because we need more room to grow. Our weekly community programs are 
expanding to meet the increased demand, and the new building will allow even more people to access our 
services. The new building is just around the corner from our current location.

“Every single week, we have over 1,600 people turn to us for help. They’re all finding a haven, where they are 
care for and valued. But we’ve outgrown this space to keep up with the rising demand. We’re moving into a 
larger building, and this will allow us to serve even more of our community.” said Aretha Khaloo, Director of 
Operations.

Beginning Monday, May 12, 2025 all in-person weekly programs will start at the new location. Our business 
hours, phone number and email address will remain the same.

Learn more about New HOPE and how to get involved at havenontheq.com/newhope
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For media inquiries or more information about the move, please contact:

Aretha Khaloo
Director of Operations
Haven on the Queensway
416.640.2005 ext. 222 | aretha@havenontheq.com

Haven on the Queensway
Haven on the Queensway, founded in 2009, offers a helping hand to those experiencing financial hardship in 
the communities of Etobicoke and the Greater Toronto Area. We help individuals and families plan toward a 
better tomorrow through a range of programs, services and one-on-one support that fosters meaningful steps 
and actions, inspiring others to hope, rise and thrive.


